
From: Janet deVries 
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 10:38 AM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Proposal 

 

Hello Clerk of Haldimand County, 
 
We are hoping that we may have the opportunity to present a proposal 
for funding at the Council meeting of February 11, 2019.  Please find 
attached our proposal.  We also hope to provide a presentation at the 
meeting to accompany this proposal.  Please let me know if we can be 
part of the agenda. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Janet 
  
Janet deVries 
Campaign Manager 
Every Moment Counts 
Dunnville Hospital and Healthcare Foundation 
  
P:  905.397.6838 
 
Sent from my Outlook 
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